
NEWSLETTER
BABYCCINO PARENT

together we can be together we can be 
environmentally environmentally 
friendly! friendly! 
Hi there parents! This week we observed green week where we 
participated in activities that teach your children about what it 
means to reduce, reuse and recycle and how we can do you part to 
contribute to being environmentally friendly. There are many small 
things everyone can do to have a big impact. If everyone does their part, 
we can work together to increase sustainability of the planet. 

HOW CAN I HELP?HOW CAN I HELP?We 
participated 

in environmentally 
friendly arts and craft 

to learn about recycling 
and sustainability to teach 
everyone that taking care 

of the environment can 
be creative and 

fun! 

As 
a group during 

lunch time the children 
brought up the colours of 

the bins they have at home. 
We went on further to discuss 
what each colour represents 
and examples of what we put 
in the different bins and how 

this helps organise waste 
to reuse, reduce and 

recycle.

During 
group time we 

read a book about rub-
bish, recycling and protect-

ing our planet. ‘What A Waste” 
By Jess French talked about the 
impact of waste not only on the 

land but in the sea and how 
this can impact our 
precious animals. 

Recycle everything 

Don’t waste food

Switch to renewables 

Turn off your electricals

Try to cut out plastic 

Grow your own plants and  veggies

Use organisational waste bins

On 
Thursday morn-

ings the children get very 
excited when they hear the 

garbage truck in our street. We 
all line up and link hands to walk 

and sit along the fence as they watch 
the waste in the garbage bins get 

emptied by the truck. We wave 
goodbye to the garbage man as 

he honks his horn and waves 
back as he drives away. 


